
the Tanis Family

toMalta and beyond

Dear Praying Friends,  
We’re excited to announce the newest member of Team Malta! Layla Joyanne Grace arrived on July 20th.  
Anna and Layla are doing great and Theo loves being a big brother. Team Malta has also grown as 
another church and two individuals have begun partnering with us financially.  Thank you for your 
continued prayers. Even in the midst of Covid-19, we’ve been thankful for some very needed rest at home 
and precious time together as a family. 

Life at home: 
Although much of 2020 has not gone as we had planned, we have much 
for which to be thankful. God is still in control and we continue to see God 
at work! Praise the Lord! We are so grateful for many of our partnering 
churches who reached out to us this spring when everything was so 
uncertain. In June we were able to present at a church in Michigan and that 
church has since partnered with us! With the arrival of Layla, we knew we 
would need to get a minivan for our travels. God in his providence 
provided the funds for a van. Seeing God provide for our family has been 
a highlight of deputation. Jehovah Jireh! The Lord will provide! 

On the road again:  
Our fall schedule is almost completely full. We’ve been 
thankful to be back on the road since September without 
too many delays. On our way to Michigan, we travelled 
through the Upper Peninsula and enjoyed the fall scenery 
(something we won’t have in Malta). Several of our recent 
meetings have been in the Carolinas, which allowed much 
of Anna’s family to meet Layla. 

Praises and Prayer Requests: 
Thank you for your prayers as we labor to partner with churches to bring the gospel to Malta and beyond! 
We praise God for continued protection and provision. Our support level is getting close to 60%! Our 
goal is to be at 80% by the end of the year. Thank you for your continued prayers in these areas: 

• Safety and health on the road  
• Churches to partner with us in prayer and in financial support 
• Parenting two little ones  while traveling  
• The ongoing ministry in Malta 

For His Glory,  
Luke, Anna, Theo and Layla
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